
 
 

Notice of Award 
 

RFP # 2018-64 
FINANCIAL AUDIT SERVICES 

 
 

 
The Town of Bluffton hereby posts notice that RFP # 2018-64 (Financial Audit Services) 
has been awarded to Mauldin and Jenkins, LLC 
 
The Town is appreciative to all firms that submitted statements and encourages all firms 
to participate in future solicitations. 
 
 


